Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
Economic Self-Sufficiency Program
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ASSISTANCE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES (TANF) CASELOAD REDUCTION CREDIT REPORT

Based on guidance from the Department of Health and Human Services, notice is hereby given of the submission of this report for FFY2025 using FFY2024 caseload data as the comparison year.  The caseload reduction credit is an adjustment to the State’s minimum TANF work participation requirement. 
The Department is providing the public an opportunity to comment on the estimates and methodology used to complete the estimates and will accept written comments on this report through 5:00 p.m. on December 19, 2024, submitted to the email or mail address below. 
To receive a copy of the report email Carmen.Vazquez@myflfamilies.com or write the Department of Children and Families, Economic Self Sufficiency Headquarters, 2415 North Monroe, Suite 400, Tallahassee, Florida 32303-4190.
